Notes of the Riverside Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group Meeting held on 15th April 2015

Present:
Pauline Cryer 
joint chair  



Margaret Shillito



Janet Eaton



Sylvia Megson



Malcom Dixon



Susan Merrick

Apologies:
Mary Hough



Eileen Kirkham



Joyce Swindlehurst

Opening:

Pauline welcomed the group and outlined the agenda for the meeting.

Minutes of the previous meeting: Accepted

Matters Arising:
Mr Hanif sent his apologies for today’s meeting with no future date arranged.

Information following the last meeting has been given to Cath for the annual report.
Cath has informed the group that nappies can be disposed of in the box in the toilet.

Agenda Items:

1. Lack of privacy at reception:  Several issues have been reported to the group members over a period of time regarding issues of privacy. The group would like the practice to consider options for improvement of the reception area.  Members of the group made several suggestions which incurred little or no cost to the practice. 

2 Patient Participation group notice board and box for comments: The group feel that this requires a more prominent place in the waiting area as we need to recruit new members and get some feed back from the surgery patients. Margaret has agreed to find suitable box and Sylvia and Sue will look to improve the notice board.  

3 Concerns have been raised regarding the hygiene of children’s toys in the play area. The group would like information regarding infection control.
4 PPG Awareness Week 1st – 6th June – The group have discussed on previous occasions how they might raise interest in the group and expand its activities. The group agreed that during awareness week we will attend surgery as often as possible, complete a questionnaire with patients on the issues we feel important. A draft questionnaire was discussed and questions will be confirmed at the next meeting.

Sue Merrick will co ordinate morning and afternoon slots if you cannot come to the next meeting but are willing to participate in this event please contact Sue on 01977 558960 or suemerrick@sky.com
Cath Wilson Joined the meeting

Copies of the Annual Report were distributed

Cath suggested PPG move to a larger notice board

Cath assured the group that infection control required the toys to wiped with appropriate anti bacterial cloths daily.

Date and time of next meeting    4.30   20th May  

